
 

We make leaders better.  

CYBERSECURITY 
AWARENESS MONTH 

 
FROM THE 

NACO CYBERSECURITY LEADERSHIP ACADEMY 

 

October 2023 marks 20 years  
of National Cybersecurity Awareness Month! 

 
As security education expands across organizations, so do the cyberthreats 
they face. In response, counties across the country are joining the NACo 
Cybersecurity Leadership Academy: a 12 week virtual course with the latest 
insights from industry experts and current CIOs/CISOs in the field, as well 
as the opportunity to network with cybersecurity professionals across the 
nation. It coaches participants on what it means to think and act as a 
cybersecurity leader.  

Throughout October, NACo is extending an 
Academy BOGO to every county. 

Your county’s first participant can join for $1,995, and a second participant 
can join for FREE! The next Cybersecurity Leadership Academy kicks off 
January 8th. You can find out more at naco.org/cyberskills or reach out to 
our Academy contact, Luke Afeman (LukeA@pdaLeadership.com) to claim 
your BOGO. 

Is your county prepared for a cyberattack? 

https://www.naco.org/sites/default/files/documents/NACo_Cybersecurity-Program.pdf
http://www.naco.org/cyberskills
mailto:LukeA@pdaLeadership.com

